Kelly Dever Britton 745 South Hawkins Ave Akron, Ohio 44320 Ew.

Kevin Kimmel Superintendent Mid-Ohio Education Service Center 890 W 4th St #100 Mansfield, Ohio 44906

5/8/2022

Dear Mr.Kimmel:

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a consultant for Mid-Ohio ESC, effective July 31, 2022.

Thank you for the support and the opportunities that you have provided me during the last two years. I have truly enjoyed my tenure with Mid-Ohio, and am more than grateful for the opportunities you have given me while working for the ESC.

If I can be of any assistance during this transition in order to facilitate the seamless passing of my responsibilities to my successor, please let me know. I would be glad to help however I can.

Sincerely,

Kelly Dever Britton